Tammx Leeage

From: Carolyn Laronde <carolyn.laronde@temagamifirstnation.ca>
Sent: April 16,2019 10:10 AM

To: Tammy Lepage; Robin Koistinen

Subject: RE: MV-19-01 - Notice of Public Hearing

| RECEIVED
Hi Tammy, APR 16 2019

Robin Koistinen advises there are no issues/concerns.

Thank you,

Carolyn

From: Tammy Lepage <planning@temagami.ca>

Sent: April 11, 2019 10:17 AM

To: Robin Koistinen <robin.koistinen@temagamifirstnation.ca>
Cc: Carolyn Laronde <carolyn.laronde@temagamifirstnation.ca>
Subject: MV-19-01 - Notice of Public Hearing

Good morning,

Please find the attached Notice of Public Hearing for Application MV-19-01.
cﬁimam{%

7a ammy ﬁ/% Planning Clerk/Deputy Clerk

7 Lakeshore Drive

P.O. Box 220

Temagami, ON POH 2HO
Phone: 705-569-3421 Ext. 210
Fax: 705-569-2834

Email: planning@temagami.ca




